
Numeracy

This week we have been focussing 
on addition and place value skills. 
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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Harvey – for fantastic perseverance in Maths 

Tyler – for brilliant talking

School Rules Award:

Taye – for helping to tidy up the classroom

Literacy

This week, we have all been 
reading the story ‘The Three 

Little Pigs’. We enjoyed acting out 
the story and many of us re 

getting good at joining in with the 
predictable phrases. 

PSD

This week we have thought about 
car safety and the importance of 

wearing our seatbelt.

Topic

This week we have been learning 
about the weather and the 

seasons. We have continued to 
measure with our weather station 
and have learned about what we 
need for different weathers –

e.g. wellies in the rain.

Other News

As part of our Art learning this half term, we will be learning to tie-dye! 
Within the next week, please could you send in a plain white or light 

coloured t-shirt for your child to tie-dye – it would be helpful if this was 
named!

This week, we had a student teacher start in Ash class. Her name is Miss 
Roche. Miss Roche will be helping in Ash class regularly throughout the 

year.


